
July 25, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA 98504-4720 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed is new Tariff #16 for Excess Disposal, Inc. This filing increases refuse collection rates due to 
higher operating costs.  

If approved, this filing will increase rates approximately $69,000 (4.51%). 

Workpapers as required by WAC 480-07-520 are included. However, we request a waiver from WAC 
480-07-520(4)(d) which requires a detailed separation of revenue and expenses if non-regulated
revenue is more than 10% of the test period revenue. Non-regulated revenue is 10.6% of the total in the
test year. We assigned a proportionate share of the total revenue requirement to non-regulated
operations.

Proposed customer notice is also enclosed and will be mailed to customers on or before June 30, 2022. 

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at (208) 437-4502 or (208) 437-4502 (Fax) or at 
excessdisposal@gmail.com.  

Respectfully, 

Travis Low 
CC: Pend Oreille County Board of Commissioners 

FAX: (208) 437-4502 

OFFICE HOURS: M-F 8:00AM – 3:30PM 

EXCESSDISPOSAL@GMAIL.COM 

EXCESSDISPOSAL.COM 

2654 E HWY 2 

OLDTOWN ID 83822 
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